
Announcing Operation Restoration VBSI 

During this one-day Vacation Bible School, kids will learn how to be menders 

of the universe as they explore the day's theme of "Prayer". 

Rolling Ridge Park (3901 Brierwood Drive in Harborcreek) 

on Saturday, July 27, 2024, 10:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. 

This VBS is open to all kids who have just finished grades Pre-K through 5. 

The program is free. Please bring a brown-bag lunch. 

You can register online here: 

Hosted by Eastminster Presbyterian, First Harborcreek Presbyterian, Faith 

Lutheran, and Messiah Lutheran Churches. For more info, call 814-899-1031 

or e-mail faithlepastor@gmail.com. 


